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Concluding Business: 

14.Committee Member Comments

Director Engdahl said it was a great meeting and thanked everyone for coming out. 

Director Rane-Szostak thanked resIclents. She askecl Mr. VVIemann to talk about 

landscape requests and how they should be done.

There was a panel regarding water use and it will be shown on Village TV. We don't 

have the date of it yet.

Director Bhada said good meeting and thanked residents for coming.

Director Karimi also thanked residents for coming today. All work and debate happen 

in committees so best to come to those rather to wait until the Board meeting.

Mr. Wiemann explained when to use the Landscape Request Form. Turn it into 

Resident Services and they get it to Eve Morton. It then goes to the Supervisor and a 

report is written which goes to committee and then to the Board for a decision.

Be as specific as possible when calling Resident Services with requests.

Chair Jarrett stated that El Toro Water District reported that the Village water 

consumption went up 9 percent from last year.

15. Date of Next Meeting - Wednesday, September 29, 2021 at 9:30 a.m.

16.Adjournment at 11 :20 a.m.

Lynn Jarrett, Chair 
Kurt Wiemann, Staff Officer 

Eve Morton, Landscape Coordinator - 268-2565 


